
     

October 14th  2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     We had a great Pep Rally last week and revealed that the Jag-A-

Thon generated $38,593!  Thanks to all for your support of our school.  

Our PTO provided some nice prizes for students (and teachers who 

willingly volunteered to “eat” some whipped cream too.)  We have more 

than reached our goal and so we’ll get to be off on Monday, February 

10
th
,the day after the Super Bowl.  Please mark your calendars! 

     On Halloween, Wednesday, October 31
st
, we will be having our 

annual Halloween parade of costumes for all Grades K-8!  You may 

wish to start getting costumes together now. We will parade at 10:00 

a.m. around our school (and church) campus.  Please be sure that all 

costumes worn are free from anything that might scare little ones.  Our 

preschool neighbors come out to cheer us on, and you’re welcome to 

bring younger ones to watch too.  Everyone is encouraged to come and 

line our parade route.   

     If you haven’t signed up for a conference with your child’s teacher

(s), but still wish to do so, please sign up today.  Spots are filling for 

Thursday (and Friday) and teachers need to plan when to expect their 

appointed guests. 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

       

 

      

 

 

      



UPCOMING DATES 

October 17th Conferences– No School 

October 18th Conferences– No School 

October 21st No School 

October 31st Halloween Parade-details to come 

November 6th  Picture Retake Day 

November 15th End of 1st quarter 

November 20th PTO Meeting– 7:00 pm 

November 22nd Report cards go home 

November 27th-November 

29th  

Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 

 
 RE-ENROLLMENT FOR CURRENT STUDENTS 
All parents received a One Call with detailed information for re-enrollment for the 25-26 school year.  
Enrollment for current families will open October 15th-November 15th.  If you do not register by this 
date we are unable to guarantee your enrollment and we will begin taking families from our waiting 
list to fill the remaining spots. 
 STUDENT COUNCIL BOO GRAMS 
Student council will begin selling Boo Grams next week.  Please see the attached flyer with details. 
 
 YEARBOOK PHOTO SUBMISSIIONS 
I know everyone has the ability to take amazing photos on their cell phones, and I'd love to see what 
you've got! If you have pictures you would like to submit to the yearbook they must be sent to 
yearbook@saintantoninus.org to be considered. You can attach photos directly to an email or email a 
link to a cloud/drive where you have them saved, but be sure to give me access/permission to view & 
download. While I like to have many options to choose from for the yearbook, I appreciate you only 
sending the photos you feel are the best, I don't have time to sort through tons of photos from 
everyone. Thanks for understanding. I look forward to seeing your St. A's photos this year!! 

 HALLOWEEN  HAPPENINGS 

Please see the attached flyer for Halloween Happenings. 

 SCHOOL PLAY 

Let's Go Fly A Kite!! St. Antoninus Theater proudly announces Mary Poppins as our 2025 Spring 
Musical. Performance dates will be February 13-15th, 2025. All St. Antoninus  parishioners grades 5-8 
are invited to audition. Children grades 3-4, you are invited to join us this year, too! Please read the 
flyer for more important information. Questions please email stantoninusdrama@gmail.com  

 

mailto:yearbook@saintantoninus.org
mailto:stantoniusdrama@gmail.com


  JAG A THON TOTAL 

Our grand total raised for Jag-A-Thon was $38,593! Because we surpassed our goal of $25,000 and 
had 100% participation, students will now be off school on Monday, Feb. 10 (day after the Super 
Bowl)! Thank you to all the students and staff for your hard work and support in making Jag-A-Thon a 
huge success! We could not have done this without your help. Congrats to all! 
 
 

 



 

Student Council Halloween BooGram Event 
 

What are BooGrams?  

BooGrams are fun, friendly messages you can send to  

your classmates and favorite teachers/staff members.  

 

How much are the BooGrams?  

$1 for a sheet of 6 BooGrams.  

 

When will BooGrams be sold at school? 
Tuesday, October 15th 

 Wednesday, October 16th  

Wednesday, October 23rd 

 

Information for Students in Grades K-4:  
Students will bring in money for BooGrams that will be collected in homeroom by 

Student Council Representatives and then receive the appropriate number of 

BooGrams. The student will then take the BooGrams home to fill out (with parental 

help if needed to complete clearly) and return to school the following day. All 

completed BooGrams MUST be returned by Thursday, October 24th to Student Council 

Rep./Mrs. Baldwin.  *Note- Any homemade/printed BooGrams will NOT be counted* 

Information for Students in Grades 5-8:  
Students will bring in money to purchase BooGrams during the 5th-8th grade lunch 

bells by Student Council Homeroom Representatives. The student will then fill out the 

BooGrams and return them the same day or by next selling date.  All completed 

BooGrams MUST be returned by Thursday, October 24th to a Student Council Rep./Mrs. 

Baldwin.  *Note- Any homemade/printed Boo-Grams will NOT be counted* 

 

Students in ALL grades MUST fill out the entire Boo Gram CLEARLY and with the 

CORRECT homeroom Name. Boo Grams that are not clearly filled out are not 

guaranteed to be delivered! 

Boo Grams will be delivered on October 31st with candy. 

 

Questions? Ask Student Council Members or Mrs. Baldwin  



St. Antoninus Drama is happy to announce our 2025 show… 

 
Performances:  February 13th - 15th, 2025 

Auditions for Grades 5-8 Monday, October 28th - link below for sign-ups.  

3rd & 4th grade chorus sign ups coming soon! 

The play, directed by John & Kristie Jung, is provided as an extra-curricular theater 
enrichment experience. The program is fun for everyone, teaching the fundamentals of 
acting, auditioning and performance through group work and rehearsal.  Theater 
experiences build self-confidence on stage and provide a creative outlet, offering a reward 
unlike any other.  No prior experience is needed! *Rehearsals are Mondays starting 
November 11th from 3:00-5:00 (normally rehearsals will be from 3:00-5:30) Once the 

cast is determined, a  schedule will be sent out to each cast member with dates they will 
need to be there. (Short parent meeting Monday, November 11th from 5:00-5:30.) 

 

Grades All 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th graders who are members of St. Antoninus parish are 
invited to participate. 3rd & 4th graders will be able to sign up after numbers 
are determined from 5-8 sign up. More info stated on the sign up form.  

Cost $125 due the night of auditions (October 28th) Checks made payable to St. 

Antoninus, Cash, or Venmo - @Lisa-Volker (please put your child’s name in 
the comments) This fee goes towards production cost and each child gets a 
script, t-shirt, and music. 3rd & 4th will be $100 due to less rehearsal times.  

Sign-Ups Sign-up deadline is Wednesday, October 23rd.   
Please use this link to sign up:   Mary Poppins Audition Sign Up 

Audition Prep Scripts will be distributed at auditions. Audition songs and scenes will be sent 
out through email to those signed up.  

Auditions Monday, October 28th 3:30 – 7:30 p.m.; Music Room.  5th-8th graders must 
audition if they want to be considered for a role. There are many small roles 
that need to be filled. Callbacks for lead roles (if needed) will be contacted 

through email.  

Practice 
Dates: 

Mondays beginning *Nov. 11th through Feb. 3, 3:00 – 5:30 p.m. in the 
undercroft. The schedule for specific casts on these dates will be sent out prior 
to rehearsals beginning. Tech Week begins Feb. 9 from Sunday through 
Wednesday after school. Performers are expected to be there that whole week! 

Parent 
Expectations 

Parents of performers are expected to donate  time pre-production, during the 
performances, and post-production. More information at the parent meeting.  

Show Dates: Performances will be on Thursday, February 13 at 7:00 p.m., Friday,  
February 14 at 7:00 p.m., and Saturday, February 15 at 1:00 p.m and 
7:00p.m.  All cast members must be available for ALL performances. 

Questions please email stantoniusdrama@gmail.com 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4DAAA822A2F49-51634229-mary
mailto:stantoniusdrama@gmail.com


 

The St. Antoninus Girl Scout 7th grade troops invite you to join us for  
not-so-scary activities for the little ones! 

 
Wednesday, October 23, 2024 

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

St. Antoninus Church Undercroft 

Ages 3 through 4th grade  

$5.00 prepay by Oct. 21st 

$7.00 at the door 
 

Please send money (or check payable to Troop 45277) in an envelope marked 
Halloween Happenings to St. Antoninus School by Monday, October 21st.   

Venmo will not be accepted. 
 

Children MUST be accompanied by an adult.  
Wear your costume!! 

Don’t forget a goody bag for all of the treats! 
 

Questions, please contact: Stephanie Carle (stephaniemcarle@gmail.com) 
 

 
Names of Children:  
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
          Phone #: _____________________ Amount Enclosed $______________________ 

mailto:stephaniemcarle@gmail.com


  

 

ANNUAL ST. ANTONINUS  

HALLOWEEN 
PARADE 
 

 

                October 31st @ 10:00 
  

 EVERYONE WELCOME! 
  

 We will exit the main office school 
doors and will walk the whole 

perimeter of the school building. 
  

 No masks or fake weapons 
allowed with costumes. 

  
  



MIKES CARWASH FUNDRAISER 

Twas the week before Christmas, when out on the streets, 

Not a clean car could be seen, snow was piled in heaps. 

All the people were hustling to get shopping done, 

Wanting gifts for family and friends to be fun. 
When looking around for the perfect stocking stuffer gifts, 

It was right in front of their eyes, no need for a rift. 

Picking up some gift certificates that everyone likes, 

Nothing’s better than car washes from Mike’s! 

• It’s that time of year again to start selling those stocking stuffers!  St. 
Antoninus will receive 50% of the profits! 

• Fundraiser ends 11/22/2024, please turn in completed forms and money to Allie 
Corcoran c/o Charlotte Corcoran, Grade 7 - HR 202, or Nathan Corcoran, Grade 5 
- HR 102.  Cash or check made payable to St. Antoninus PTO. 

• E-tickets will be e-mailed directly to you at the completion of fundraiser - first 
week of December.  There is a small printing fee ($0.15 per ticket to add to your 
sales) with printed tickets, but E-tickets are fast and completely free! 

• Questions contact Allie Corcoran at alliecseal@yahoo.com



Fundraiser Order Form

ORGANIZATION PARTICIPANT

Qty.

Organization Printing Cost: $.15/ticket  |  No printing cost for E-Wash
Tickets must be sold at their true value cost: Basic $11  |  Ultimate $22

Select Wash Type:
Basic $11

Ultimate $22

Customer
Name

Customer
Phone #

Customer Email
(Required when selecting email wash)

Total
Amount Due

How do you want to receive your wash?
(Check One)

Ticket                                  Email
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